
 

Get Involved in Tucson 

Public Schools 

A collaborative planning process is underway at Tucson USD to create a strategic Boundary 
Review Plan to help integrate schools.    

Strategies to achieve this may include attendance boundary changes, pairing and clustering of 
schools (which will result in shared attendance areas), magnet schools and programs, and open 
enrollment.  

We invite you to participate in this community-driven process by providing information, ideas and 
insights to help develop the Boundary Review Plan.  Get involved today!  

For more information: Contact Bryant Nodine at Bryant.Nodine@tusd1.org or 225-4948 Visit: 
www.tusd1.org/boundaryreview   

 

 

Free childcare will be provided during each public meeting. Interpreters will also be available at 
each meeting. 


